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Brede Bulletin   

 19th April 2024 

Responsibility  Inquisitiveness  Confidence  Inspiration  Respect 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It has been lovely to welcome back all the children to school this week. They have come back 
very eagerly with a real to desire to learn. We are going to have another very busy term, with 
lots of events and trips planned!  
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

 

 Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week: 
Hedgehogs: Ava enjoyed learning about repeating patterns this week and was 
inspired to create her own independently. 
Rabbits: Dylan for working hard and ignoring distractions and for taking 
responsibility for his learning and presentation. 
Foxes: Barnaby for being conscientious in every lesson and inspiring others to 
do the same. 
Owls: Rocky for being responsible and working hard in all areas of the 
curriculum. 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Oliver, Oscar J, Amelia, Daisy, Aliah 
Foxes: Harley, Cali. Ava, James M, Darcey, Dexter 
Rabbits: Charlie, Dylan, Edward 
Hedgehogs: Isaac, Henry, Ava, Blake D, Bella H  
 
Gaston and Mini-Gaston go to: Owls and Hedgehogs 
Udi goes to: Owls for excellent work in D.T this week. 
 

 

Reading Certificates 
Stage 3 for reading 100 times goes to: Kelan, Lila S. Oscar J, Aliah  
Stage 4 for reading 150 times goes to: Isaac 

 

Spring weather 
 
We have definitely seen a little more sunshine this week, but have still been 
caught out by the odd rain shower and persistent chilly wind. Please could 
children come in with a coat each day as some days we seem to see every 
season! 
 

 

Owls Class Cam Toys 
 
This week children in Owls Class have been finishing their cam toys. Mylah 
explained what they had been doing very articulately! 
‘A cam toy is a very creative way to let your imagination out but still include your 
learning. Our class topic is rainforests so we made ours based on a rainforest 
background with a rainforest animal. A cam mechanism converts rotary motion 
and linier motion. I absolutely loved making my cam toy!’ 
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Year 6 Leavers Hoodies (Year 6 only) 
 
If you have not ordered your hoodie please do so as soon as you can so that the 
order can be delivered to school on time. 
 
Hoodies can be ordered at Superstitch.  

 

Family Hub East Sussex. 
 

 

 

 

Advice and Support for Families 
Did you know that our school website offers a host of useful links on advice 
and support for parents and carers? Everything from cost of living advice and 
support, to managing a child’s challenging behaviour at home. More 
information is available here.   

 

The East Sussex Parenting Team 
Being a parent is amazing, but we all need some help, advice and practical tips at 
times… and let’s be honest parenting during a pandemic has been particularly stressful! 
The East Sussex Parenting Team is on hand to deliver tried, tested and internationally 
renowned parenting programmes to help you and your children get the support that you 
need. 
We all have very busy lives and different needs, for this reason the service is not a “one 
size fits all” but rather a selection of different programmes that you can choose from. 
Find out more here.  
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Have Your Details Changed?  
This is a reminder to all parents/guardians to notify the school office of any changes, 
such as medical conditions, home addresses, contacts and permissions you wish to 
reconsider i.e. use of your child’s photo. 

 

As winter illnesses continue to circulate NHS England has published advice on their 
website. It lists all the most common childhood illnesses and their advice regarding 
attendance at school, including when to contact your GP. 

NHS England: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

Diary Dates 

Dates What Who 

Thursday 
02/05/2024 

Bikeability – Level 1  
Year 6  

Wednesday 
15/05/2024 

Bright Foundation 
Foxes Class 

Wednesday 
22/05/2024 

Bright Foundation 
Owls Class 

23 & 24 May 
2024 

Bikeability – Level 2 
Year 6 

Friday 
07/06/2024 

Owls and Raptors Foxes & Owls 

Thursday 
25/04/2024 

Tempest Photos Class/sibling/preschool photos 

19/06/24 – 
21/06/24 

Kingswood Residential Members of Owl Class 

INSET DAYS 
for 2023/2024 

 
22 & 23/07/2024 

 
Whole School 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the staff below: 

 Mrs Burrows  – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Knock/Miss Nugent - Deputy DSLs 
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